
	

	

September	9th,	2018	

	

Hi,	

As	City	Councillor	of	the	Rideau-Vanier	ward,	please	accept	this	letter	as	
confirmation	of	my	enthusiastic	support	in	the	efforts	of	the	Canada	-China	
Friendship	Society	of	Ottawa	for	this	2018	edition	of	the	Ottawa	Canada	
China	Film	Festival.	This	film	festival	is	a	wonderful	opportunity	to	
showcase	Chinese	culture	through	cinema.	It	will	strengthen	the	cultural	
ties	and	friendship	between	Canada	and	China,	and	help	to	foster	the	
values	of	Canadian	multiculturalism.		

As	we	celebrate	2018	as	the	Canada	China	Year	of	Tourism,	I	sincerely	hope	
that	everyone	will	enjoy	the	Ottawa	Canada	China	Film	Festival	.	Thank	you.	

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

Mathieu	Fleury	
City	Councillor	/	Conseiller	Municipal	
Ward	/	Quartier	12	(Rideau-Vanier)	
613	580-2482	
mathieu.fleury@ottawa.ca	
 

	
	


